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I support HB3414, as it will increase the ability to build much-needed housing in our 

state, and especially in larger cities, which sometimes have excessive restrictions 

that limit housing production.  The exceptions provided in the bill address some of the 

oft-cited code and regulation limitations that increase the costs of housing, and/or 

discourage it being built.  Please pass this much-needed bill. 


